
"open door" policy will likely continue in one form or another. 
In response to the events of June, 1989, the World Bank - a major 
source of development funds and policy advice for China - 
suspended all loans. It is belived that in 1990, the World Bank 
and the G-7 countries may resume funding to China on a project - 
by -project basis, with careful monitoring, to assure that 
projects benefit China's people, and support the economic reform 
initiated in the past decade. 


